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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Honduras 
Madam President,
Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of Honduras to this cycle of the UPR and thanks it for presenting the national report. 
We positive note Honduras in implementing recommendations accepted during the second cycle of the UPR. We also appreciate the measures taken by Honduras in incorporating human rights to the policy frameworks such as the economic and social development vision for the country and the Strategic Government Plan 2018–2022. The access to youth to higher education and professional development opportunities through the presidential scholarship program, special attention to the rights of children and adolescents and the capacity to reduce the incidence and mortality rate of vaccine preventable disease are commendable. 
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Ethiopia recommends Honduras:
1. To scaleup its positive achievements in bringing more women into decision making positions and 
2. To continue its efforts in reaching out to the international community in view of alleviating the challenges it has faced thus far. 

Ethiopia wishes Honduras a successful review. 
I thank you Madam President

